
 

Classroom News              
Class Name:    Blaise                     Term: Autumn 1 2022-2023                  Topic: 4 Seasons 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
What a wonderful start we have had to term 

one of 2022! 

 

This term – as we have had such an unusually 

hot summer, we thought we would explore 

the 4 seasons to ready us for the weather 

changes we will see and feel during this new 

school year.  

 

Our story has lead us through the different 

weather types we might experience and the 

various hats we might wear to protect 

ourselves. We have also been thinking about 

how the trees change throughout the 

seasons and have decorated some using 

various printing methods in art as well as 

exploring real-life items linked to each such as 

apples, crunchy autumn leaves and sweet 

smelling blossom. 

 

As we all returned to the same class this year 

we were able to kick start our individual 

targets meaning everyone has already 

shown some fantastic progress. We have 

seen some wonderful sitting, crawling, 

standing, stepping, reading, communicating 

and general engagement which have 

earned us lots of stars! 

 

We also have a new wheelchair swing which 

everyone has had the opportunity to use to 

help with our proprioceptive sense. 

 

The reintroduction of Drama has been a real 

highlight this term. Anna has worked so hard 

to bring the components of Autumn to life for 

us through music and the immersive elements 

brought by the various wind types. 

 

We have also been exploring various sweet 

foods by making spring nests and spooky 

ghosts. 

 

Obviously, we had to mark the sad news of 

the Queen’s death. We were all fascinated 

by the procession of horses and soldiers on 

the television. We then chose colours to mix 

to make puffy paint and created posters of 

her majesty to display in our corridor. 

                 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 End of term: 21st October  

 

 Start of term 3: 31st October 


